
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 [Pick the date]       

 
CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 31st March 2023 

Our Christian values: Friendship, Love, Kindness, Self-Control, Forgiveness and Respect.  

Easter Services 

Thank you to all who was able to attend our Easter 

Services this week. We thought all the children were 

fantastic! 

 

 

Dear Lord 

We Pray that you will give us this knowledge and wisdom to not only accept the fact that 

you died on the cross to save our sins, but the fact that we should rejoice our saviours 

death, for he has given us all salvation, your son Jesus. We give an everlasting prayer that 

you will let us understand the true meaning of Good Friday, Easter Sunday and Easter 

Monday and we will be reunited with the gates of heaven and The Father, The Son and the 

Holy Spirit and for us to dwell in the house of the lord, Our Father, and how you will help us 

throughout this time of trouble and we shall praise your name on Easter. 

In Jesus’s name we pray Amen. 

- Read at our Easter Services by Hattie and Georgie  

 

 

We have had a fantastic term here at Cumberworth. The school continues to thrive. 

We hope you all have a lovely Easter break and we will see you on Monday 17th 

April. 

Monday 17th April. 

 

Class Photos 

Purple Cow will be in school on Thursday 

20th April to take class photos. Please 

make sure the children come into school 

wearing school uniform on that day and 

have a school jumper or cardigan with 

them. 

Thank you 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Collective Worship 

Mr Phillip Kaye lead our Collective worship on 

Monday. We all loved his assembly on the parable 

of the vineyard. The engagement was outstanding. 

 

 

 

 

Helping Hands  

On Thursday afternoon the children had a brilliant 

time taking part in an Easter Egg Hunt run by 

members of Helping Hands. We also had a guest 

appearance from the Easter Bunny and we hope 

you enjoyed your eggs! 

 

 

           

       

 

 

Coronation of King Charles III 

To mark the coronation of King Charles III there 

will be an additional bank holiday this year on 

Monday 8th May 2023. School will be closed on 

this on day. Thanks 

     

       



 



              

     



     

   

   

 

 

Operation Encompass. 

We are an Operation Encompass School, 

supporting child victims of domestic 

abuse.  

Please visit operationencompass.org for 

more information.  

 

 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for this 

school is: Debbie Davis and the Deputy 

Safeguarding Lead is Karen Robinson  

Contact No: 01484 609818. Email:   

head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   or 

office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is 

experiencing abuse or neglect please contact: 

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  

01484 456848.                                                         

For more information about safeguarding children 

visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 
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